
 
 

Report of the Arts Representative to SSMU  
SSMU Legislative Council: September 24th 2020 

 
 
Introduction  

- Hello! My name is Chip Smith, and I will be one the three Arts Representatives to 
SSMU, for the 2020/21 Academic year!  

o Hometown: Saint John, New Brunswick. 
o Degree/Program: U3 (fourth and final year), double majoring in political 

science and history.  
o Fun fact: I’ve got a mild (read: major) addiction to cool socks!  

 
Arts Undergraduate Society Legislative Council 

- AUS Legislative Council will be meeting bi-weekly on Tuesdays at 18:00 EST, 



§ Members: Ananya Nair (AUS President), Stefan Suvajac (VP-
Finance), Samad Fagbohun (VP- Services), Paige Collins (Arts 
Representative) and Chip Smith (Arts Representative).  

o Still waiting for further communication from the DPSLL’s office about 
this.  

- Laptop Lending 
o Our laptop lending program will be available for students, this year!  

§ We are looking at a restructuring the program, which would 
include:  

• Overview of lending protocols,  
• Re-establishing lending protocols to increase device 

security,  
• Increasing the coordination of the AUS, with regards to the 

program.  
o Some laptops from the lending program were unable to be returned, due to 

the circumstances surrounding the coronavirus crisis.  
§ We’re looking at contacting students (particularly those who are in 

Montreal, followed by those outside of the city) who are currently 
in-possession of those laptop, in order to retrieve them.  

- Locker Rental 
o Given that classes will be held online for this semester and that campus 

buildings are closed to the general public, we will not be renting lockers, 
at this time.  

§ 



§ Invitations should be sent to schools, within the next two-weeks.  
- Hiring  

o Still ongoing.  
§ Applications for positions have closed. Interviews for positions are 

ongoing.  
- FEARC (Freshman Events Academic and Resources Committee) 

o Applications for FEARC 


